
 

NEW CHIP DEBIT CARDS 

 

 

You should have received your new chip debit card in the mail in December.  These cards will 

replace your old debit card.  You will need to call and activate the new card and enter a PIN#.  

The chip  debit cards have a different number, so if you have anything automatically  

withdrawn using your debit card, you will need to contact those places and give them your 

new debit card number.  The old debit cards will be turned off on January 31, 2019. 

 

 

 

 

 

   ATTENTION!  

 

 

BrazosCCU ANNUAL MEETING AND  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTION  

WILL BE HELD ON  

FEBRUARY 19, 2019  

IN OUR BCCU LOBBY AT 5:30 PM  

 

 

We would like to encourage everyone to  

make plans to attend the Annual Meeting  

this year. We would love to see you. We  

will have some great giveaways and  

prizes. Pizza and drinks  

will be served.  

 
  

 

1st Quarter 2019 
 

Monday—Wednesday 9 am—4 pm 

Thursday 9 am—6 pm 

Friday 9 am—2 pm 

 

 

  

Board of Directors  

 

 

The BrazosCCU Board of Directors 

 are as follows:  

David Montemayor, Jr. Chairman  

Matt Jefferson, Vice-Chairman  

Robert Grays, Treasurer  

Netta Shingler, Secretary  

Chris Green, Director  

 

In 2019 two board members will be up for  

re-election. David Montemayor and Robert 

Grays will be running again for a 3 year term. 

If you are interested in running for election 

for a Board position, please contact a member 

of our Nominating Committee. They are  

Felix Briones at 281-581-3830 and  

Mike Massey at 281-581-3468  

 

 


